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Pinecrest Village News 
Block Representatives 

So. Ames 

Mike & Eileen Hachey  

Katy Mindenhall  303-941-0371 

So. Benton Way 

Laura Conway      303-523-8009 

So. Chase 

Greg Hastings      303-985-8439 

Marleen Collins 

So. Depew 

Miranda Mason    303-638-1025  

So Eaton St. 

Miranda Mason    303-638-1025 

Lisa & Tim Custy 303-345-5643 

So. Fenton  

Bill & Lori Robirds      NL    

Clorie Lovato      303-989-5121 

So. Golden Ct 

Linda Kowal      303-921-5422 

Mike Barela          303-934-2520  

So. Gray St. 

Gil & M. Davies   303-988-2859 

So. Harlan St. 

Doris Frick      303-986-6965 

Mike Barela      303-934-2520 

W. Kent Pl 

Iva Conner      720-209-6140 

W. Lehigh   

Mike Barela          303-934-2520 

Marlene Collins    303-935-8508 

W. Milan Pl 

Courtney Mann     

Gil & M. Davies    303-988-2859 

 

District 2       720-337-2222               

Councilman Kevin Flynn 

Council Aide Dana Montaño 

Council Aide Stacy Simonet 

 

Non-Emergency 720-913-2000 

 

 

 

 

 

Non-Emergency 720-913-2000 

 

 

 

The next Pinecrest Village HOA meeting will be on 

Tuesday, January 9 at 6:30 PM at Sabin Elementary 

School. All Pinecrest Village homeowners are 

welcome.  

Trash Updates 

Extra trash day: 1/4 

 

Trash Delayed Due to Holiday: 

From Weds 1/3 to 1/4 

From Weds 1/17  to Thurs 1/18 

 
PVIA Board Thank You and Election Results 

 
We’d like to start 2024 with a word of thanks to our Pinecrest 
Village Improvement Association Board.  
 
Did you know Nancy Polak (Treasurer) and John Polak 
(Membership) have served on the Pinecrest Village Improvement 
Association Board since 2006? John was active with the board 
prior to 2006 as well. They are both dedicated to making our 
neighborhood a beautiful and desirable place to live. Have you 
noticed the beautiful Christmas tree at the entryway in the bird 
bath? John built and installed the tree as part of our 2022 
decorations. This is just one example of John and Nancy’s over 
17 years of dedicated service!   
 
Our Social Chair for the last 5 years, Courtney Mann, has 
stepped down from running for the position in 2024. We would 
like to thank Courtney very much for all of her contributions to the 
Board and to the neighborhood! 
 
President Jitendra Yadav, Vice President and Safety Chair Roger 
Feldkamp, Treasurer Nancy Polak, Secretary Gwen Fuchs, 
Membership Chair John Polak, Park/Island/Newsletter Chair 
Christie Rewey, and our Architectural Control Committee of Iva 
Conner, Miranda Mason and Dave Newman—thank you all. 
 
As of the 2024 Board elections, the Safety and Social Chair 
positions are vacant. All other positions remain the same as last 
year. While we currently do have coverage for the Safety Chair 
role, we definitely need a Social Chair. Enjoy creating fun and 
engaging occasional events, like the Easter Egg Hunt? Have any 
questions? Please contact any current board member. These 
events won’t happen without a new Social Chair.   
 
 
 
 



January 2024  

PVIA Meetings: 
Regular Monthly 

Meetings  
First Tues. of the 
month at 6:30 pm 
(unless otherwise 

noted) 

 
2024 PVIA Board 

President  

Jitendra Yadav  

720-707-9577 

Vice President/ 
Safety 

Roger Feldkamp 

303-359-8647 

Treasurer 

Nancy Polak 

303-986-9334 

Secretary 

Gwen Fuchs 

720-381-9624 

Park 

Christie Rewey 

303-359-8647 

Social 

Vacant 

Membership 

John Polak 

303-986-9334 

Architectural 
Control  

Iva Conner 
720-209-6140 
Miranda Mason 
303-638-1025 
Dave Newman 
303-595-0505 
 

pinecrestvillage.org  

 

Join our Facebook  

Group for Updates 

and Activities: 

"Pinecrest Village 

Homeowners, 

Denver, CO" 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Holiday Lighting Contest Results 

 
Pinecrest, we really glowed up this year with 
holiday lights! The neighborhood looked 
absolutely beautiful. Accordingly, the lighting 
contest judges had a very hard task in 
selecting the top 3 winners, and here are the 
results. There are more honorable mentions 
than we can even fit on this page. Thank you 
to everyone who makes our community merry 
and bright. 
 
1st: 3791 S. Ames 
2nd: 5545 W. Lehigh 
3rd: 3815 S. Eaton 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Prepare Your Vehicle 
 

Get your vehicle ready for 
cold weather use before 
winter arrives. 
 

 Service the radiator and 
maintain antifreeze level. 
 

 Check your tires’ tread 
or, if necessary, replace 
tires with all-weather or 
snow tires. 
 

 Keep the gas tank full to 
avoid ice in the tank and 
fuel lines. 
 

 Use a wintertime formula 
in your windshield 
washer. 
 

 Prepare a winter 
emergency kit to keep in 
your car in case you 
become stranded.  


